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Dietetics Patient-Initiated 
Follow-Up (PIFU) 

PIFU direct tel: 01271 322306 (Monday – Friday, 9am – 3pm) 
Email: rduh.dietetics-northern@nhs.net (put PIFU in the subject line)

What is Patient-Initiated Follow-Up (PIFU)? 

Patient-initiated follow-up (PIFU) puts you, the patient, in control of when you are seen by 
the dietitian. It means spending less time attending hospital appointments, but still having 
access to dietetic support when you need it. 

If your condition is stable, you may not require frequent outpatient appointments with your 
dietitian. However, you may need dietetic advice if your condition flares up in between 
regular booked appointments. With PIFU, you can get advice from your dietitian when you 
need it.  

You initiate the follow-up appointment, instead of the hospital, which is why this process is 
called patient-initiated follow-up (PIFU).  

For all other concerns, or if you are feeling unwell, your GP will remain your first point of 
contact. 

How will I know if I’m suitable for PIFU? 

Your dietitian will tell you if your condition is now suitable for PIFU, instead of regular 
appointments scheduled by the hospital.  

It is entirely your decision. You can continue with regular appointments if you want to. Your 
clinician will have advised you about the PIFU process and given you this patient leaflet to 
support you.  

When should I call for a PIFU? 

You should call if you experience any symptoms that could be helped with dietary advice, 
eg. weight loss, poor appetite, other symptoms related to your condition. 

PIFU is not a replacement for urgent medical advice. If you require urgent medical advice, 
you should contact your GP, NHS 111, your local walk-in centre or, if you are really unwell, 
your local Emergency Department (A&E). 

Other formats 

If you need this information in another format such as audio CD, 
Braille, large print, high contrast, British Sign Language or 
translated into another language, please contact the PALS desk 
on 01271 314090 or at rduh.pals-northern@nhs.net. 

Patient information
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How will I book a patient-initiated appointment? 

This is a quick and easy process. 

If you have a flare of your symptoms and need advice or an appointment, just follow the 
steps below and the team will help you.  

3 easy steps: 

1. Call or email the dietetic admin team
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